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Memorandum  
 
To: Board Members 
 
From: Christopher M. Lyon 
 Acting General Counsel 
 
Cc: Leadership Team 
  
Subject: Board Action Report – Notation Item 2024-104 (Urgent) | Increased Funding for 3D 

Animation Services Contract 
 
Date: September 19, 2024 
 
 
On September 18, 2024, the Board approved Notation Item 2024-104 (Urgent), thereby 
approving) additional funding for 3D computer animation services for the existing contract with 
Abott Animation, in an amount up to but not to exceed $40,000, with the source of the funding 
coming from available FY 2024 funds. 
 

Voting Summary – Notation Item 2024-104 (Urgent) 
 

Disposition:  APPROVED 
 
Disposition date:   September 18, 2024 
 
 
       Approve        Disapprove       Calendar       Not    Date 
                         Participating 

 
 

S. Johnson     X                   9/18/2024 
 
S. Owens     X                   9/18/2024 
 
C. Sandoval    X                   9/18/2024 
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